
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 9/23/2013 8:56:18 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident - San Bruno 

Thanks! 

Original message 
From: "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> 
Date: 
To: "Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA)" <emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov>,"Malashenko, 
Elizaveta I." <elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov>,"Clanon, Paul" 
<paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov>,"Prosper, Terrie D." <terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: FW: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident - San Bruno 

A little more info on this 3rd party dig-in: gas flow was stopped around 1:30 am and repairs to 
the 2" pipe are continuing. 

Early information suggests that this area was properly marked by USAA in advance of the 
work. 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2013 11:10 PM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify , 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident - San Bruno 

At approximately 2018 hours on September 22, 2013, there was a third party dig-in of a 2' 
steel main, located atlRedacted In San Bruno, that caused an 
unintentional release of gas. The third-party excavator, Granite Construction, were performing 
rail work when they struck the main. PG&E crews arrived at approximately 2140 hours and 
are currently working to shut-in the gas. There were no injuries or deaths. The damage is 
expected to be less than $50,000. The Fire Department were on scene. Major Bay Area media 
(KTVU-2) was on scene and is therefore, a CPUC reportable incident. 
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Redacted 

Regulatory Compliance 

Gas Operations | Pacific Gas and Electric 

6111 Bollinger Canyon Road, 4th Floor 

San Ramon, CA 94583 

Office [i Redacted 

Cell| Redacted 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


